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CLEARING THE MIRROR 

The original "Magik Mirror" 
- (minus the future 'c' ) was actually a 

store location in Salem, 
Massachusetts which did business 
as a BiCentennial "happening" 
during the year 19 75-76. 
Broadsheets by E. Macer-Story 
describing certain ancient uses of 
the magic mirror for divination and 
sorcery were available to "witch city" 
tourists, as well as similar 
broadsheets for other events both 
poetical and occult in the Boston 
area . These were placed on a table 
and bulletin board at one side of the 
store. On the opposite wall hung an 
original painting of an Indian Chief 
by artist Meredith Rice. Various clay 
talismans made in the ancient 
tradition by E. Macer-Story were also 
available, as hanging displayed in 
the store or made to order. 

The stock of books offered by 
the original Magik Mirror was sent 
from an occult distributer in 
Minneapolis who was using a 
standard "small press" format, and 
from a more "down home" gypsy lore 
distributer located in Toluca Lake, 
California which provided "how to 
do" chapbooks of formulas, spells 
and remedies. 

The "Magik Mirror" event 
broke even thanks to the co­
operation of these distributors, along 
with live artists, poets and local 
mental magicians. 

During this year long event, 
there was also an affiliation with the 
International UFO Network and 
UFOLOGY magazine, which 
published an article by E. Macer­
Story entitled CONTACTEE : THE 
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MONROE EXAMPLE. This was 
about a man from the Salem, 
Massachusetts area who had come 
into the store with a story about 
seeing ufos while enlisted in the 
military and being told in a very 
forceful briefing by his superiors not 
to discuss this experience. 

But it is important for the 
reader of this present Magick Mirror 
Magazine to remember that ufos and 
related issues have never been the 
only focus of "Magick Mirror" 
activities, as these activiti les 
continued in various locations after 
the BiCentennial. MAGICK MIRROR 
has also been the logo for plays, 
poetical· happenings, and art exhibits 
created and scripted by E. Macer­
Story, usually in conjunction with a 
producer who provided funds and/or 
premises for production. 

NEW PUBLIC NYC LOCATION 
From the continuing alchemical 
journals of E. Macer -Story: 

"An unusual "energy streak' 
appeared on a photo of a discarded 
birthday cake taken on November 
28, 1995. When I went out of the 
building at 9 :15 a. m. to duplicate 
fliers to send to the Concord Group 
for their Taipei Expo in January, 
which included my new book 
LEGACY OF DAEDALUS, I found a 
half-eaten chocolate birthday cake 
on the floor of the lobby. It had been 
neatly sliced at the edges and was in 
a cardboard bakery box. I . 
photographed it. 

"In the Santeria religion, food 
is often placed on the floor as an 
offering to spirits. Since I intended 
to make arrangements for a small 
public office on West 13th Street 
later in the day, I hoped this was a 
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positive omen for the birth of a New 
York City MAGICK MIRROR 
commercial location, rather than a 
"hex" connected to the hot water 
problem in my apartment building 
the previous day. 

"When I picked up the 
developed roll of film on January 9 ,  

1996 (for reasons of economy, I 
often let candid psychical 
documentation shots accumulate on 
a black and white roll before 
developing them) I was actually 
more interested in photos which had 
been taken during a "Sufi Exorcism" 
on New Years Day but also 
discovered unusual energy streaking 
on two photos of the cake, as if this 
item also had been charged with 
talismanic "power" or had a spirit 
attending upon it." --E. Macer -Story 

ANATOMY OF A PHENOMENON 

It has come to the attention of 
the MAGICK MIRROR that offhand 
commentary to the effect that 
investigations conducted with 
telepathic and/or psychokinetic 
possibilities in mind "are not really 
ufo research" has been circulating 
behind the glad hand, under the 
table and quickly at fast food 
restaurants frequented by the ufo 
research crowd in locations outside 
the NYC urban area. Make no 
mistake. This IS the Magick Mirror 
Magazine and we do have ways of 
knowing about such provincial 
reflections 

Under such circumstances, it 
is appropriate to comment that 
standing with a pair of horse race 
binoculars scanning the overcast sky 
for unusual aircraft (or any aircraft at 
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all) is a peculiar way to do scientific 
research into a type of unexplained 
phenomenon which is not always 
aerial at the initial encounter and 
which usually is observed 
unexpectedly. 

One of the key aspects of 
investigating any event which has 
been reported to occur beyond the 
direct, present comprehension of the 
investigator --whether this 
unexplained event is the mating 
behavior of a deep sea jellyfish or 
the sudden appearance of aerial 
objects and/or lights which do not 
observe ordinary constraints of 
mundane aerodynamics-- actually is 
journalistic humility before the 
situation of incomplete knowledge. 
This should result in the taking of 
notes on the unexplained event 
which has actually occured rather 
than some quickly-rendered, 
secondary interpretation of the 
puzzling event. 

No one who has seriously 
studied the ufo phenomenon will 
deny that an important area of 
incomplete understanding is the 
observed mental alteration (often 
telepathic though not limited to 
awakening of telepathic capacities) 
of contactees and investigators of 
those contactees. Therefore, it is not 
actually "scientific" to omit the 
existence of unusual mental and 
emotional situations from a 
documentation of the ufo 
phenomenon. Rather, the omission 
of these odd mental outages and 
attributes--like the omission of 
deviations from the ideal in observed 
planetary orbits by enthusiasts of the 
Ptolemaic cosmological model-­
leaves any detailed observations 
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about the ufo enigma artificially and 
therefore inaccurately represented in 
all quasi-scientific renditions. 

Granted, some of these 
telepathic (or quasi-telepathic) high 
strangeness events are 
fundamentally embarrassing on the 
direct, interpersonal level. But 
personal reactivity should not stand 
in the way of accurate 
documentation. By analogy, certain 
vital procedures of neurology, 
urology, gynecology and 
dermatology --though emotionally 
embarrassing at times to the patient­
- are necessary in order to 
completely understand medically the 
physical condition of the patient. 

Five centuries ago, Leonardo 
DaVinci and other such 
entrepreneurs had to learn human 
muscular anatomy by dissection of 
cadavers in secret . Are we now at 
such a culturally immature stage in 
behavioral analysis that any real 
documentary analysis of "high 
strangeness" mental states and/or 
behavior related to "ufo contact" 
must be discussed in the closet, or 
under the table in clandestine 
meetings at a delicatessen?--E.M-S. 

WHITE PANTHER PASSES 
News recently emerged from 

Florida that Harry Lebelson, a white 
man who once worked for the Black 
Panther newspaper and who had 
been part of the "UFO scene" in New 
York most prominently during the 
years 1978-83, when he was a 
stringer for OMNI, died of congestive 
heart failure on November 9, 1995. 

It is ironic that this reporter 
mentioned Lebelson in a talk for the 
Providence, R.I .  CONSPIRACY 
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LEAGUE just one day after his death 
last November without knowing he 
had passed away just before this 
event. This talk, entitled THE DARK 
FRONTIER, will be published in a 
NEWSPEAK (Providence,R.I.) 
publication to be issued in April 
1996. I t  is unfortunate that Lebelson 
will not be able to read this essay on 
the ancient and continuing battles 
between the interdimensional forces 
of light and darkness, as he was 
genuinely interested in the link 
between "UFO" and "supernatural" 
occurences. 

There was an "apport" which 
occurred during the time speakers 
were sitting in the NEWSPEAK 
bookstore, waiting to meet browsers 
who might be interested in their 
work. As this reporter gazed idly 
down an aisle of the store at mid­
afternoon on Saturday November 
11, a spiral-bound book fell off a 
shelf by itself. No one was standing 
anywhere near it. Taking this to be a 
PK event, this reporter went and 
fetched it and discovered that it was 
an issue of a journal on 
assassinations put out by Robert 
Culter, who was also a speaker for 
the CONSPIRACY LEAGUE event, 
though not present in the bookstore 
at the time of the apport. 

This reporter had an 
associate, Rush Harp, who was also 
interested in spiritualism as well as 
politics and passed away of a heart 
attack in 1983 shortly after this 
reporter began commuting to the city 
from Woodstock, where he had been 
living. After his death, the 
Intelligence of Rush Harp spoke to 
me suddenly at a party in New York 
City by means of a spirit medium 
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who had not known the incarnate Mr. 
Harp personally. The information 
from the discarnate Intelligence of 
Rush Harp, which I wrote down 
hastily on a paper napkin amid a 
chattering group of party goers, 
proved to be accurate. I t  was a 
referral to a book on clandestine CIA 
research into mind control which had 
been in the deceased Mr. Harp's 
library, but after his death was for 
sale at the THREE GEESE IN 
FLIGHT Irish bookstore, which at 
that time was located on the village 
green in Woodstock. 

In November of 1995, I 
assumed that the Cutler journal 
apport was again a manifestation of 
Rush Harp's spirit, since he had 
been closely in touch with Mr. Cutler 
when he was alive and riding about 
throughout New York and New 
England on his motorcycle. I 
marveled at the time about the fact 
that Rush Harp might have been 
"earthbound" for twelve years. 
Usually, spirits remain close to the 
living after death because they have 
unfinished business. I assumed that 
the unfinished business in this case 
might be unsolved political 
assassinations which threaten the 
stability of the USA. 

However, now that this 
reporter is aware that Harry 
Lebelson had died one day previous 
to the apport of Cutler's 
assassinology journal, the 
possibilities become more complex. 
There were also unusual and 
unexplained interferences to the 
sound system during this reporter's 
lecture THE DARK FRONTI ER at 
the Kiwanis Hall in Providence, R.I.  
the following Sunday afternoon. In a 
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telephone conversation between 
New York and Providence after the 
lecture, the MC of the conference , 
Joan D'Arc of the NEWSPEAK 
bookstore, informed this reporter 
that spectators had perceived that 
the interference with the sound 
system was very unusual. There 
were also several phone calls to the 
Kiwanis Hall during this particular 
lecture which rung softly and then 
had no one on the open line. I t  is a 
fact that Harry Lebelson, whose 
encounter with a possibly very­
sophistocated black magick cult was 
mentioned by this reporter in her 
lecture, was very often on the 
telephone to this reporter about ufo 
and supernatural issues before he 
moved to Florida after heart surgery 
in 1983 .He had a genuine interest in 
the progress of E. Macer -Story's 
psychic and magickal practice and 
sometimes referred persons from 
Florida who had experienced very 
unusual interdimensional 
phenomena. 

But there is a more specific 
correlation to the assassinology 
journal apport! 
Lebelson had given this reporter in 
1979 a rare copy of the issue of the 
L.A. FREE PRESS which was put 
out right after the JFK assassination, 
and which still resides in the 
MAGICK MIRROR files. I was 
puzzled at the time to receive this 
sudden gift but I assumed that the 
reason it is now in my files had 
something to do with converations 
about how both Lebelson and myself 
had been involved in writing for small 
radical broadsheets during the 
Vietnam War era. The editor of the 
L.A. FREE PRESS, Larry Flynt, was 
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shot and seriously wounded after 
printing this particular issue, which 
contains unique reproductions of 
fliers distributed by far right groups 
just before the JFK assassination. 

Because of my detection of 
neo-Nazi black magickal interests 
attempting to "use" the UFO scene 
as a cover for their activities, 
Lebelson brought this publication to 
one of our coffee and bagel 
meetings at the CitiCorp Center and 
then insisted that I keep it for 
posterity. So it is possible that the 
apport of the Cutler assassinology 
journal on Saturday, November 11 at 
the NEWSPEAK bookstore was 
generated by the recently deceased 
Intelligence of Harry Lebelson rather 
than the earthbound Intelligence of 
Rush Harp. 

Although: How many 
discarnate radical activists does it 
take to throw a magazine off a book 
shelf and screw up a sound 
amplification and telephone system 
by the use of mind over matter? 
Maybe the unexplained phenomena 
during the "Conspiracy Conference" 
were a group effort from beyond the 
"other side" of death. 

Thanks for everything, Harry. 
--E. Macer-Story 

CANCELLATIONS 

Ellen Crystal's newsletter 
CONTACTEE, which detailed her 
ufo explorations at Pine Bush, N.Y. 
and various other locations in New 
York state and Pennsylvania arrived 
in the MAGICK MIRROR mailbox for 
the first time last week. But it was-
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the last issue of this publication, 
which has been discontinued. 

ERIC ST. CLAIR, the French 
publisher of EDITIONS RAMUEL 
(See Vanishing Publisher: Magick 
Mirror Magazine Spring 1995) who 
caused controversy by suddenly 
vacating his Paris flat without 
explanation, only to re-appear later 
in the country convalescing from a 
stress reaction, did actually pass 
away on March 1 7 ,  1996. He was 
not Irish. 

GARY LEVINE, for a number 
of years the chief MUFON 
investigatior for Eastern New York 
State and recent author of a non­
fiction book on gangster Legs 
Diamond, was killed in a tragic car 
accident on February 12. Professor 
Levine will be sincerely missed by 
those who continue to investigate 
the mystery of the truly 
"supernatural" low flying ufo lights of 
the Catskill Mountains, which were 
one of his particular interests. 

A UFO CONFERENCE 
scheduled for mid-March at Clark 
University in Worcester, 
Massachusetts failed to materialize. 
But before finally becoming non­
existent, it transformed itself several 
times under the bizarre 
organizational guidance of "Rick 
Yindra", an individual appearing to 
be in his late thirties, who claimed to 
potential speakers for this event that 
he was a graduate student at Clark 
University, but ended up 
communicating about the conference 
from San Jose, California by 
telephone. In this context, Sr. 
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''Yindra" attempted to "use" his 
conference liaison with various 
speakers he had solicited to inveigle 
Clark University to pay his travel 
expenses (from California!) . At least 
one speaker was also asked to 
accept calls from Sr. "Yindra" collect 
from San Jose to the East Coast. 

· 

Obviously, questions arise in 
the minds of those not completely 
disoriented by the irrational behavior 
of other "ufo entrepreneurs" as to 
why a graduate student in his late 
thirties would be trying to arrange a 
ufo conference at a small college in 
New England from the box office 
location of San Jose, California. The 
editor of the MAGICK MIRROR 
MAGAZINE was reminded of the 
"Aquarian Conspiracy" fad of the 

19 7 0's, during which "illuminated" 
individuals regularly made late night 
transcontinental trips on the "Red 
Eye Special" economy flight between 
the cities of the East Coast and 
California--for some reason feeling 
that this Bi-Coastal commuting was 
going to "change the world" by 
alchemical effort into a better place 
by legitimizing the use of telepathy 
and psychokinesis. 

Later, those playing the role 
of I lluminated Pawns in this situation 
discovered that many of the projects 
and events at both ends of the "Red 
Eye Special" commute were either 
CIA sponsored or CIA infiltrated by a 
variety of "undercover agents", some 
posing as "shamans" and some with 
more mundane cover identities. 

--E. Macer -Story 
UFO PHENOMENA AND THE 
SELF-CENSORSHIP OF SCIENCE 

George Andrews was one of 
the speakers for the ufo confrence 
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which did not happen as scheduled 
at Clark University this last March. 
The cancellation of this particular 
event was perhaps lucky for Mr. 
Andrews as his topic had been 
suddenly altered in process from the 
original subject matter, as captioned 
above, to "Evidence for UFO 
Phenomena Since Antiquity , and 
the Self-Censorship of Investigative 
Science" written in small print on a 
flier sent from San Jose, California. 

A short summary of the 
original talk was prepared for the All 
Fools Day issue of the Magick Mirror 
Magazine, as follows: 

"Those who insist on 
imposing four-dimensional 
frameworks on multidimensional 
phenomena in attempting to 
scientifically explain anomalous 
events may be missing the point, in 
a way comparable to someone trying 
to explain quantum physics in 
Newtonian terms. Groups such as 
CSICOP, the Committee for the 
Scientific Investigation of Claims of 
the Paranormal, which perceive 
themselves as watch-dog guardians 
of science, may in fact be 
sabotaging science by limiting in · 

advance the scope of inquiry in 
order to come up with 
conventionally acceptable 
explanations that merely reflect their 
preconceptions. 

uArbitrary denial of the reality 
of UFO phenomena by the scientific 
community, in spite of substantial 
evidence to the contrary which has 
been surfacing persistently at 
irregular intervals for the last fifty 
years, demonstrates a self-
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censorship that is an abdication of 
responsibility on the part of 
contemporary scientists, and is 
incompatible with the principles their 
work is supposed to be based on. 

"It is the cademic research 
community which sets the tone for 
serious media coverage, as well as 
statements made by government 
representatives. Because it has 
systematically deprecated, 
minimized or denied evidence out of 
fear of ridicule, for a full half century 
adopting the attitude of zealot 
skeptics, the academic community 
now bears a large part of the 
responsibility for the catastrophic 
present situation, in which the 
population as a whole must adjust to 
the shock of acknowledging the 
reality of the alien presence on this 
planet, although deeply conditioned 
for fifty years to dismiss it as a 
laughing matter, as easily controlled 
as a television set. Of course, the 
decision made in 1953 by the CIA's 
Robertson Panel to pursue a policy 
of systematic ridicule towards civilian 
UFO reports is also a major factor in 
this equation, which illustrates the 
extent to which contemporary 
science is under the thumb of those 
in charge of the military industrial 
complex, since that disasterous 
policy is still being implemented to 
the present day. 

"I suspect that the bottom line 
the governent is so desperately 
trying to conceal consists of high 
strangeness so weird their best 
experts are unable to make sense of 
it. Just as in quantum physics our 
familiar normal reality dissolves into 
bewildering assortments of 
paradoxical particles, so it may be in 
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ufology, that in the final analysis 
what it all comes down to is extreme 
high strangeness, involving 
interactions not only with short gray 
and tall blond aliens, as well as giant 
praying mantises and high-tech 
reptilians, but also all the rest of the 
flora and fauna of outer space and of 
hyperspace. At present our most 
advanced scientific technology only 
enables us to perceive about ten 
percent of the universe that 
surrounds us, and we are only 
capable of using about ten percent 
of the potential intelligence latent in 
our brains. It does not seem 
unreasonable to speculate that there 
may be some as yet unsuspected 
connection between the types of 
subatomic particles whose behavior 
we find so puzzling, the types of 
entities involved in UFO close 
encounters, and that 90% of our 
potential brain power that we have 
not yet learned to use." 
--George C. Andrews 

1952 UFO FLAP PREDICTED 
The roving reportorial mind of 

the MAGICK MIRROR was reminded 
by reading the recent CLASSIFIED 
COMMUNICATIONS newsletter 
containing "A Half Century Of 
Paranoia" as compiled by Erich 
Aggen, Jr. of an anecdote 
concerning the Washington, D.C. 
"UFO Flap" of May 23, 1952 as told 
at a dinner party in upstate New 
York in the Winter of 1989-90 by the 
late environmentalist and 
professional computer systems 
analyst Larry Bogart. 

According to Mr. Bogart, he 
had been living in the Washington, 
D.C. area in 1952, and had been 
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approached at that time by a middle­
aged woman who did not seem in 
other respects unusual, but who told 
him that she was "psychic" and knew 
that Washington would soon 
experience an overflight of ufos. 

Since this ufo overflight did 
indeed occur, Larry Bogart then 
became interested in the topic of 
ufos and in 1989 had developed a 
casual connection with various ufo 
groups and individual researchers. 
During this same dinner party, he 
informed a circle of interested guests 
that a certain reporter named 
Howard Blum was going to be writing 
a book on ufos and had contacted 
several researchers in the upstate 
New York area for tips and 
assistance. Blum's information 
foraging later became the ill-fated 
book OUT THERE in which a 
committee named "The UFO 
Working Group" is described as 
having revealed themselves to Mr. 
Blum ((Since he was a reporter from 
the N.Y. TIMES????)) to the extent of 
having provided him with rides to 
various research facilities in a 
special jet. 

The most poignant question 
under these circumstances is 
simply:" What exactly was the 
practical connection which had been 
formed between the reportorial 
research of Howard Blum in 
interviewing individuals who had 
independently researched the ufo 
enigma AND the nominal "UFO 
Working Group" who identified 
themselves as his governmental 
hosts?" 

It is basicly unremarkable but­
-if the reader will think about it­
unusual that several established 
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amateur ufo data collection groups 
indignantly objected to Mr. Blum's 
book only because he had not 
repeated verbatim news of events 
and issues intimately familiar to 
these groups , and had thus not 
honored their organizational 
luminaries. 

Larry Bogart, who staunchly 
maintained that there was an 
important connection between the 
"ufo craft" sightings and 
telepathic/hypnotic perceptions, was 
side-swiped by a car and killed in 

1992. There is no reason to assume 
that this accident was part of a 
conventional, terrestrial political 
conspiracy. 

As reported in Spring of 1990 
in a Wall Street Journal article 
entitled Belgian Scientists Seriously 
Pursue Triangular UFOs Despite 
Jokes : 

"Belgian brass take the 
position that they have seen their 
duty and are doing it. 'Our approach 
is that it's our job to see what's going 
on,' says Air Force Col. Wilfred de 
Brouwer, who is co-ordinating the 
investigation. As for the risk of 
ridicule, he says:'l have no problem 
with that. I'm doing my duty.' " 

-E. Macer-Story 

Journal copyright E Macer-Story 
1996.0pinions and quotations remain the 
property of individual authors. Everyone 
cited in this newsletter is a Magick Mirror 
research associate. Thanks to our 11sources11• 
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THE MAGICK MIRROR WEB SITE 

ACTUALLY ACTIVE 
APRIL 8 

1996 
http://www.best.com/�ezy/magick 

BUGHOUSE SQUARE 
Closely adjacent to the Newbury Rare Book Library on the near north 

side of Chicago, there used to be a public park where people were 
allowed to stand and give speeches on any topic they pleased 
--so long as their presentation did not offend basic community 

standards of human decency. This park was called by local residents 
" Bughouse Square". 

It is important that, in a free society, there does exist a public forum 
in addition to intellectual clubs and libraries which are restricted by 

membership fees and regulations. 

The purpose of the MAGICK MIRROR WEB SITE will be to 
collect data on anomalous situations 

and supernatural occurrences, as well as UFO experiences. 
You will not have to be a card-carrying member 

with a special code ID in order to participate. 
Like the poetry readings here in New York's Greenwich Village, 

we will run the MAGICK MIRROR WEB SITE on voluntary donations 
and subscriptions to the hard copy edition of 

MAGICK MIRROR MAGAZINE 
which will contain data logged into the web site "park", 

and also articles from other sources. 

LOOK FOR MAGICK MIRROR 
ON THE WORLD WIDE WEB IN 1996 
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" UFOs, native spirituality & paranormal phenomena" 
Eagle Wing Books. Box 9972. Memphis, Tn. 38190 

THE GATE 
"ufo contact, mysteries, and the supernatural" 

P.O. Box 43516, Richmond Heights, Ohio 44143 

JUST CAUSE 
"historical perspective on ufo research" 

Bany Greenwood. Box 176. Stoneham,Ma. 02180 

PHOENIX LIBRARY AND RESEARCH CENTER 
mailorder and traveling bookstore 

3110 N. High Street, Columbus, Ohio. 43202 

PHOENIX NEWSLETTER 
"Gulf Breeze prophecies & other outrageous opinions" 

Box 209 Woodbridge, Virginia 22194.;.0209 
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"Freedom of Information Issues" 

Box 3173, Gathersburg, Md. 20885 

S.P.A.C.E. NEWSLETTER 
''the inner space connection" 

Joe Wiek .5 DunCannon Avenue #9 Worcester, Ma 01604 

U.F.O. NEWSCLIPPING SERVICE 
Lucius Farish. #2 Caney Valley Drive, Plumerville, Ark. 72127 
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HP135DZ England 

HOUSTON SKY 
Box 1718 Bellaire, Texas 77402 

.... 


